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School Nativity





The school nativity was again a great success! 


Aren’t we blessed with fantastic singers and actors. Thankyou for providing costumes for your children – it is a huge help.  Thankyou also to our audience for coming and supporting the children. We made £120 at the door - thankyou.





Chipping Community Church Carol Service





Last night it was the carol service for the churches in Chipping and it was held at St. Mary’s Church. 16 of our children performed alongside Brabin’s children and they sang, ‘It was on a Starry Night.’ They sang beautifully and we were very proud of them. Thank you again to all those children and their families who gave up their time to support our school community.  


 


This Week …..





Tuesday 19th – Christmas Party (non-uniform)


Wednesday 20th – Christmas Dinner (Secret Santa)


Thursday 21st – Carols around the tree 12.30pm and early finish at 1.30pm





School re-opens on Monday 8th January at 8.55am. Please can you ensure that your child is in school for this time, ready for registration. 





Mrs Kelly


Thankyou for money already received. So far we have got £30 pounds that will be converted into Australian dollars. 





Friends of St. Mary’s





The PTFA, (Friend’s of St. Mary’s) have got a wonderful line up of events that are going to be taking place in the Spring and Summer months. In the diary so far there is:





Bingo Night on Sat, 10th March


Ceilidh night on 21st April


Summer Fair Sunday 10th June


BBQ / leavers party 14th July 





Anyone who has ever been involved with the PTFA will know that it takes a lot of time 


to organise events (especially as it is done on a volunteer basis.)  However, for the PTFA to continue running, we do need to ensure that lots of parents and teachers are willing to commit to giving up some of their time to help support. Therefore, we ask would like to invite you all to our next meeting which will be held in school on Thursday, 11th January at 3.20pm in school to discuss the above events. The plan is that there will be sub-committees,  organising individual events so that not one person (or group of people) are organising everything. If you think you could commit to one of the above (or all of them!!) please do come along. Your help will be greatly appreciated.  If you have any suggestions of events, we are very keen to hear them. Also, thank you to the PTFA for providing the selection boxes for the children’s party. 





And finally …………





it has been a wonderful Autumn term with many, many successes. We have all continued to work hard as teachers, parents and carers to look after each other, support each other, protect each other and not judge each other. Along the way, if we can instil these qualities into the children in our care, they won’t go far wrong. We have a wonderful school with caring staff, supportive parents and amazing children. We are very, very lucky to all be part of such an amazing community. Let us always remember this.


Have a peaceful Christmas and may God’s love surround you and your families at this very special time.  


See you all in the New Year!    

















